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SHERMAN BOARD OF EDUCATION
SPECIAL COMMITTEE ON CAPITAL PLANNING

FRIDAY - MARCH 19, 2021
SHERMAN SCHOOL

Vision Statement

We enable all Sherman Students to become the best possible version of themselves.
We provide an environment where our children develop into empathetic, self-directed,

critical thinkers who don't give up when faced with challenges.

The Special Committee on Capital Planning meeting of the Sherman Board of Education was called to
order by Mr. Vogt at 3:36 PM on March 19, 2021.

1. PRESENT:
For the Board: Mr. Laughlin, Mr. Vogt
Committee Members: First Selectman Lowe, Mr. Silvay, Mr. Bonner, Ms. Merkel (Until 4:07)

Administration: Dr. Melendez
Staff: Ms. DePuy and Mr. Lombardozzi
Town Officials: Dave Lathrop, Fire Marshall
Public: 1  member of the public

2. DISCUSSED:
A facility and mechanical system walkthrough left the Main Office at 3:42 PM. Mr. Lombardozzi
provided an overview of building compliments, systems and all areas of the facility and site were
toured.

3. ADJOURNED
Meeting adjourned at 5:52 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Matt Vogt
Chair, Special Committee on Capital Planning
Sherman Board of Education


